
 

 

Dear Families, 

Year 6 will be attending a World War Two experience day at the Museum of Kent Life on Wednesday 22nd 
May. The children will take part in a variety of workshops across the day which will include activities to show 
them a glimpse of life in WW2, from evacuation to RAF Navigation and even a tractor/train ride. 

Having visited the museum before for other experience days, I can assure you that the children will have a 
great day. 

We will be leaving school early, so your child will need to be in school to be registered at 8.30am. The coach 
will be leaving at 8.45am prompt. Due to the time of the workshops and traffic conditions, we will not be able 
to wait if your child is late and will leave without them, resulting in them missing the trip. We will return to 
school at around 3.45pm. The children will need to be dropped off and collected from the Pysons Road 
gate. 

As part of this experience day, the children will need to dress up in WW2 costume. This does not need to 
be a brand-new, expensive costume and could be made up using old clothes. Please see below some 
possible ideas. 

                                           

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink (please ensure you have indicated your child’s 
choice on the consent form online). This lunch will need to be brought in a bag as they will have to carry it 
with them. When walking around the museum site and between activities, the children will be outside, so 
please ensure that they will be warm enough and provide a waterproof coat/jacket for any rain. 

The cost of the trip is £14.50, available to pay online using Arbour. The children do not need any other 
money for this trip. 

Many Thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Emptage and Mrs Winch 

Year 6 Teachers 

 


